JUNEAU SYMPHONY CLEF NOTES

The Newsletter for Juneau Symphony Musicians

Holiday Greetings

What a year it has been! Who knew that anything could happen in our world to silence the music? And yet, that really hasn't happened. While we are not playing as a large group, we practice and play solos, we have formed small groups with trusted fellow musicians, and we have been blessed with the opportunity to hear our colleagues perform via three virtual concerts. Most importantly, nothing can silence the music in our hearts and minds.

While we know this year has been difficult for some personally, we hope that there have also been a few of life's little joys to celebrate. This year has certainly been difficult for our musical community. But we trust in the resilience of our players, our organization, and our community. Things will get better. We can coalesce and we will be able to play symphonic music once again. Our common bond is our love of music and passion for musical performance in the Juneau community.

The PRDC sincerely wishes all of you a happy holiday season.



Member Survey

The survey deadline has been extended to <u>January 1</u>. If you have not yet had the time to complete the survey, we encourage you to take advantage of this time extension to have your voice heard. We are hoping for a high percentage of member participation. The results of the survey will inform the Board, the PRDC, and all of us about steps we can take in 2021 to improve our organization.

If you have any trouble accessing the survey or need it resent to you, please contact the PRDC at: JSPlayerRelations@gmail.com.



Don't miss the chance to enjoy this festive and beautifully presented concert of works for strings and brass, a collaboration with the Sitka Fine Arts Camp Holiday Brass! If you did not get your link, contact the JS office.

Follow JS on Instagram!
@juneausymphony
Contact Katy Giorgio if
you can help as a photo
contributor!



On Facebook, join the JS Musicians private group for updates!

JS Player Relations & Development Committee

Alyson Cooper,
Katy Giorgio, Amy Lujan,
Sharon Seim, Ken Truitt,
Wilson Valentine,
Colton Welch

jsplayerrelations@gmail.com

Juneau Symphony
Office Contact Info

info@juneausymphony.org 907-586-4676